Denean Adams Superintendent Harvey School District #152 16001 S. Lincoln Ave. Harvey, IL 60426

Friday, August 16, 2013

To Whom it May Concern,

Please accept my resignation as First Grade Teacher at Sandburg Elementary School. My last day will be Friday, August 16th, 2013.

My students have given me great pleasure over the years, and the administration has been supportive to work with. I wish you all the best.

If I can be of any assistance to you during the remainder of the term, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Lacey Butler

cc: Clifton Hunt, Principal, Sandburg Elementary School

